
FRIENDS OF MARPLE MEMORIAL PARK COMMITTEE MEETING 
MONDAY 17th MAY 2004 

Minutes 
 
Present: 
Peter Clarke, Jay Havoleana, David Hoyle, Adrian Ellis, Mark Whittaker, John Francis,  
Ken Wilson, Dave Burrows, Michaela Wood, Brian Nash. 
 
1 Apologies from: 
    
Bill Arden, Sally Curley, Chris Armitt, Malcolm Allcard, Marie. 
 
2 Minutes of the last meeting 
 
 Acceptance of the last minutes were proposed by Peter and seconded by Dave. 
 
3 Matters arising  
    
Match Funding, Adrian informed the group that a grant for disabled facilities in the toilets are 
ongoing. 
 
An A5 flyer advertising the (friends of ) has been produced, and the production of a news letter is 
also ongoing and to be ready for the carnival. 
 
The planting of wild flowers into the habitat area by parks & rec staff took place. 
   
Grant from the Carnival Committee is to be finalised. 
 
Wooden stocks have now been installed between the stone pillars  (see AOB) 
 
Task Day, (up date) good progress on the numbers of people to help, British waterways to provide 
a Narrow Boat, issues of health & safety were raised, first-aiders, are available and two groups will 
be created and a risk assessment will be made. 
 
 
AOB 
 
On behalf of the Bowlers Ken expressed their appreciation regarding the new white perimeter 
boards around the Green. 
 
The carving of the tree trunk at the main entrance, ‘ideas’ please. 
 
The stocks are to have padlocks fitted.   
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